
Update on the consultations on the elections of the ADP Bureau by the 
Presidency with the Coordinators of regional groups, on Monday, 21 May 2012 
at 16:30 hours 
 
 
Consultations continued this afternoon between the Presidency and the Chairs of the 
Regional groups. 
 
Groups informed that they were still consulting on the new proposed approach 
discussed at the meeting earlier today.  
 
The meeting noted that there is convergence on the principles and the rules for the 
arrangements for the ADP Bureau which would meet all the needs of Parties. 
 
The Presidency encouraged groups to sit together to discuss how to move forward, 
even for only the first two years of the work of the ADP.  The candidates and their 
respective countries should also be invited to participate in those discussions, and 
groups should draw on the assistance of the Chair of the G77 and China.  
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